



Date:

December 19, 2017

To:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

From:

Councilmember Al Austin, Eighth District ${\mathscr A}$

Subject:

Travel Report -Trip to Santa Cruz

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Receive and file report on travel to Santa Cruz, CA from November 30 to December 1, 2017.

BACKGROUND:

On November 30th, I traveled to Santa Cruz for the League of California Cities board of directors meeting that included updates on the 2017 League Strategic Priorities, reports on potential ballot measures, the adoption of fiscal year 2018 priorities and other organizational business.

FISCAL IMPACT: There is no fiscal impact with the filing of this report.